
VEERAMAMUNIVAR TAMIL LITERARY ASSOCIATION  

 The Veeramamunivar Tamil Literary Association Department of Tamil, Holy Cross 

College (Autonomous), conducted a meeting on the topic “Social Media” on 20th January 2021 

Wednesday at 11.00am. The Assistant Professor,  Dr. Durai. Manikandan from Bharathidasan  

University Constituent Arts & Science College Navalurkuttapattu, Tiruchirappalli was the chief 

guest  for our meeting and encouraged us. 

 The Programme began   with the prayer song. Miss. P. Vaishali, III year Student leader of 

the Tamil Department welcomed the gathering. The Guest of  honour Dr. Durai Manikandan gave 

a Speech on “social Media” and explained  about the different fields in this area. Specially  

whatsapp, facebook, instagram and twitter and its good and bad. He also gave more information 

about the media and technology. Miss. S. Rabiyathul Basiriya gave the vote of thanks and the 

Programme came to an end. 

                     

 Veeramamunivar  Tamil Literary Association Department of Tamil conducted a meeting 

on the topic “Tamizharum Tholainokkum” on 1st February 2021 Thursday at 2.00pm. Assistant 

Professor Rev. Fr. Sagaya Raj Vijayan From Loyola College, Chennai was the guest of   Honour 

and graced the occasion. The programme began with a Short Prayer. Miss P. Vaisali III year 

student from the department of Tamil, welcomed the gathering Rev. Fr. Sagaya Raj Vijayan spoke 

about the Literary Tamil from Sangam Literature to the Present Literature and he explained about 

the vision of thoughts in a clear way. He  also stressed that all those who study the Language of 

Tamil have more visions of thoughts. Miss. B. Monisha gave the vote of thanks and the meeting 

came to an end. 



                                

 

 

 

  


